
. -

Commonwe^lth Edison
one First Nationa. Plaza, Chicago. Ithnoys

' Address Reply to Post Office Box 767
x Chicago, linnois 60690

July 30, 1984 )

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Quad Cities Station Unit 1
Stainless Steel Weld Inspection
Additional Commitment for
Next Operating Cycle
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254

Reference (a): B. Rybak letter to H. R. Denton
dated June 4, 1984.

(b): B. Rybak letter to H. R. Denton
dated July 25, 1984.

Dear Mr. Denton:

The staff requested that Commonwealth Edison commit to a
submittal, at least 90 days prior to the start of the next refueling
outage, of our plans for inspections, corrective actions and/or
modifications including replacement of recirculation and other
piping during the next refueling outage. Our plans will be
consistent with the intent of Generic Letter 84-11 as committed to
in References (a) and (b). We will make a submittal detailing our
plans as described above within that timetable.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact
this office.

|

One signed original and forty (40) copies of this
transmittal are enclosed for your use.

Very truly yours,

/3$ cc-
B. Ry

Nuclear Licens ministrator

1m

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Quad Cities
R. Bevan - NRR
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